
 

 
 
 

Lagos, Nigeria: 12th April 2019 
 
PRESS RELEASE ON LATE SUBMISSION OF UNAUDITED FINANCIAL STATEMENTS FOR PERIOD ENDED 
31ST DECEMBER 2018 
The Management of Afromedia Plc is pleased to inform our Shareholders, Stakeholders and investing public that we 
have now filed our Unaudited Financial Statements for the first quarter ended 31st December 2018, the delay was 
occasioned, by the delay in filing the 2018 Audited Financial Statements, which has also now been filed. 
 
We thank all our stakeholders for their understanding. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 

 
 
DCSL CORPORATE SERVICES LIMITED 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                               
 

                  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


